
NILGA Briefs Consular Association of Northern Ireland 
 
16 May 2016  
 

Belfast, NORTHERN IRELAND: Officials from the Northern Ireland Local Government 
Association (NILGA) briefed Members of the Consular Corps/Association of Northern Ireland           
(CA-NI) today at the Ramada Plaza.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
The briefing followed a discussion focused around the portfolio and remit of NILGA, 
including policy, minority ethnic communities, integration and specific issues, economic and 
social development, and extending the engagement, dialogue and utilisation of CA-NI 
members (as official country representatives accredited by the Foreign and Commonwealth 
Office (FCO) with NILGA. 
 

ENDS 

(R-L): Declan O’Loan, Milan Mladek, Ken Belshaw, Nick Lestas – CA-NI Treasurer, Derek 

McCallan – NILGA Chief Executive, Lord Diljit Rana – CA-NI President, Ald Freda Donnelly – 

NILGA & Armagh, Banbridge and Craigavon Council, Carson McMullan, Mark Ewings,            

Jerome Mullen, Christopher Stange – CA-NI Secretariat 


